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I, a resident of Oregon City, OR do not support this bill. There are better things as a 

citizen, and an American we should be bidding our time on, rather then attacking 

something that has built not only communities, but family. The gas powered car 

support at PIR and many other raceways, many call their weekend home. Let's focus 

on the price of eggs, and helping out the backbone of America, our farmers and 

agriculture instead.  

Sincerely,  

The car community  


